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First Key Step Taken in Commencing Gold Production at Sao Chico Project in Brazil
with Processing Plant Order

The Board of Gold Anomaly Limited (formerly Gold Aura Limited) is pleased to announce it
has placed an order for the purchase of an integrated gravity gold processing plant from
Gekko Ststems (“Gekko”), as the first step in the development of its Sao Chico gold project in
Brasil. The plant will be constructed at Gekko’s Head Office base in Ballarat, Victoria.
Completion of delivery to site at Sao Chico is expected by February 2010, with
commencement of gold production in March 2010.

The plant has a capacity of over 100,000 tonnes per annum (20 hours per day, 30 days per
month) although the Company plans to commence open pit mining of gold bearing veins in
March 2010 at a rate of 50 tonnes of ore per day before progressing towards the planned
production rate of 100 tonnes per day (30,000 tpa) by May 2010. At the targeted grade of
20g/t this will result in some 20,000 recovered ozs of gold production per annum at an
expected cash cost per ounce of $340, potentially generating over US$6M pa.

The plant incorporates the latest gravity separation technology for the concentration of both
coarse and fine gold and is capable of being readily adaptable to various types or ore feed.
This means that the plant can be used for the initial surface oxide operations as well as the
subsequent longer term underground hard-rock sulphide operations.

The extra capacity in the plant will also enable the company to conduct campaign toll
treatment of third party ore to enhance cash flow generation.

Under the terms of the purchase, Gekko will be providing engineering assistance and will
provide highly qualified and experienced processing professionals (based in South America)
to commission the plant. Gekko will also be available for training of Gold Anomaly
management to operate the plant following commissioning.

The Company decided to order the plant from Gekko primarily due to;
- the availability of a suitable integrated plant to meet the revised timetable for the

commencement of gold production in March 2010
- the flexibility of the plant to handle a wide range of ore feed types.
- the ease of installation and ability to efficiently concentrate both coarse and fine gold.
- Gekko having a Brazilian base for ease of rapidly sourcing spare parts.
- Gekko providing engineering assistance, assistance in plant commissioning and

providing training for plant operators.
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- the enclosed nature of the equipment components that provide a high level of security.

About Gold Anomaly
The company’s immediate focus is commencement of gold mining activities at the high grade
gold project at Sao Chico in Brazil and commencement of evaluation of the potentially large
Crater Mountain gold project, It is also progressing its Fergusson Island gold project in Papua
New Guinea and seeking a joint venture partner for its encouraging vein style polymetallic
discovery (zinc-tin-copper-silver dominant) at Croydon in north Queensland.

For further information regarding Gold Anomaly please contact:

Ken Chapple or Greg Starr
Managing Director Chairman
Mb +61 (0) 418 758 301 Mb +61 (0) 414 906 611

Or visit the GOA website www.goldaura.com.au


